COPY.
£lopd's Register of Shipping,

ENCLOSURE 71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

20th November, 1935.

Dear Sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letier of
the 1lth instant enclosing a plan (in duplicate) showing
alternative proposals (in the event of the existing rudder
shafts being retained) submitted by Messrs. Deutsche Werft in
connexion with the Simplex balance rudders for the motor vessels
"FELLA", "FELTRE", "CELLINA" and "RIALTO", and with regard
thereto I have to state that the arrangements as shown and
amended on this plan will be approved, provided they be carried
out to the satisfaction of the Swrveyors.

One copy of the plan is returned herewith, the
duplicate being retained in this Office for reference.

1 am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Secrc'bary.

As Chishéln, Esqaey
HAMBURG «




